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Hainford Newsletter 
Cross-Country 
Over the winter, children from across the Norwich area have been competing in a cross-country 
competition. The competition comprised of six races held on different courses such as Eaton Park and 
Catton Park. Each time, the Harnser group of schools sent seven boys and girls to compete in the 
individual and team events. I would like to say congratulations to all of the competitors who 
represented our schools.  
 
 The school would like to give a huge congratulations to Eloise who came 2nd in the overall individual 
girls’ race, earning a fantastic silver medal. Given that many of the other girls were in Year 6 this makes 
this achievement even more special.  

 
Class 1 
We would like to welcome back Miss Cunningham, who is returning to Hainford every Thursday 
afternoon for some ‘Keep In Touch’ days.  

The ‘Value for Life’ this half-term is: Trust 
A Christian Perspective on Trust:  
Trust is the basis of all stable relationships, including a person’s relationship with God. It is rooted in truth, and 
will grow through consistent experiences of reliability and integrity. God’s commitment to humanity is seen in his 
willingness to trust ordinary people with the carrying out of his purposes through history (Values for Life). 

As a school, we will be exploring how we demonstrate trust in ourselves and others. We will explore 
what we can do when trust is damaged or broken and how different kinds of trust shape our 
community and the wider world. 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hainford VC Primary School  
Hope,Compassion & Responsibilty 
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Hainford 
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wwww 

 



  
 
Friday 15th March 2019                                                         Hainford VC Primary Newsletter                           Issue 15 

'The Nebula Partnership'   

     

 

 
Comic Relief 2019 

 
Thank you everyone for making this year’s Comic Relief a great success. A particular thank you needs to 
be given to Eloise, Eva and Lucy who as part of the Pupil Fundraising Committee organised, a design 
your own red nose competition and a range of red nose games to raise money.  

 
Let’s Celebrate! 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attendance figures for Spring Term 2nd half so far: 
CLASS 1- 97.9%    

CLASS 2- 97.7%    

CLASS 3- 97.8% 

Well done to Class 1 for winning the attendance award for this period 

Sumdog Award 

 
Awarded to: Lauren         For: Time, accuracy and the number of questions correctly   

answered on Sumdog last month. 
 

8th March Star Award Values Award 
Trust 

Class 1 Leo (to be awarded next week) 

Class 2 Willow Toby 

Class 3 Tyler Chloe S 

15th March Star Award Values Award 
 Trust 

Class 1 Archie Isabella & Louis 

Class 2 Matilda  Merryn 

Class 3 Jack Maisie 
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All dates other than holidays are subject to change. 

 
March 
21st & 22nd Yr5 and Yr6 maths challenge (selected children only) 
26th Rocksteady concert 
28th Luke Temple, (author) workshop at St. Faiths school 
29th Luke Temple book signing in school 
29th PTA Mother’s Day school shop 
 
April 
4th Easter garden making from 2:15pm (more information to follow shortly) 
5th Easter Assembly from 9am in the church – all welcome  
5th Final day of Spring Term 
 

Easter Holiday: Monday 8th April to Monday 22nd April 
 

April 
23rd Tuesday: First day back for Summer Term 
 
May 
6th BANK HOLIDAY MONDAY (school closed) 
 
13th – 24th KS1 (Year 2 ) SAT Assessments (Timetable to be sent out nearer the time) 
WB 13th: KS2 SATs Assessments for all Year 6s (Timetable to be sent out nearer the time) 
 

Half Term Monday May 27th to Friday 31st May 2019 
 

June 
7th Goblin Racing at Scottow Park 
14th Sing-Up @ St. Andrews Hall 
21st Sports Day: (Friday) (Family Picnic from 12pm). If the weather is poor and the event needs to be postponed 

then the ‘slip’ date would be the following Friday (28
th

) 
 
July 
10th to Friday 12th: Harnser year 3 and 4 residential trip to Whitwell Hall 

 
Thank you for all of your support  

 

NG, P 


